Dear Families,

Welcome to the month of April at Rock Crusher! This month our students will begin taking some of their final state assessments, writing in grades 4-5 and STAR in K-2. These assessments measure mastery of what your children have been learning throughout the year. RCE's staff and teachers have worked tirelessly to prepare our students for these upcoming assessments, which will happen in April and May. We need your support as we begin these important tests. Please make sure you are helping with homework, practicing those math facts, reading, and following your normal household routines. Children need plenty of sleep, especially during scheduled testing days. We appreciate you, and we are thankful for our partnership with you, which helps each of our students continue to grow.

On April 15th, we welcome you to join us for an RCE Culver's Night. Funds from this night will go toward activities for students during our Wet Field Day. Our staff will be greeting customers and helping in the restaurant, and we look forward to seeing you there!

Please mark your calendars for Kindergarten Round Up on Friday, April 26th from 9:45-10:45. Students and parents will visit classrooms and tour the school. This is a wonderful opportunity for incoming kindergarteners, along with their parents, to visit Rock Crusher Elementary before they begin the new school year. We cannot wait to meet the newest members of the Rock Crusher Family!

Wishing you and your family a wonderful April! Sincerely,

Amanda Haynes, Principal